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Welcome to the new AzGeocaching.com.
This is, | believe, the third time I've had the honor to announce a complete overhaul of this site.

You may have noticed for the last couple of months that the site has been broken. Previous to
that the website itself was not updated very often..

We'll, we had a forced move from our old server hosting facility, and when it came time to move
the website to it's new home, we decided that it was time for a fresh start... and you're looking at
it. This new site should allow us to better serve the Arizona Geocaching community.

This is a work in progress, so there is still a lot of content missing from the site that will still be
moved over. Unfortunately, as of right now, the stats are not planned to be one of the features
that gets moved over. There is just too much work, and 10 times as many hoops involved to
keep them anywhere near reasonably to date, and geocaching.com offers no support what so
ever in making it easy for sites like ours to offer services that they aren't prepared to offer
themselves based on the data that we collectively put in there.

We appreciate all the time and effort everyone puts in to geocaching in Arizona. We would
quite literally not be able to cache in Arizona without the people that this site brought together,
and we hope to help as much as we can in the future.

Team Snaptek




